
NEW!  Industrial Hemp DEA seed permit received for 
Purdue University researchers.  
 

On April 28, 2015, the U.S. Department of Justice, Drug Enforcement Administration, issued a 
permit to the Purdue Agricultural Research Programs, to import industrial hemp seed to grow for 
a research and demonstration plot. Current work is underway to import this seed from overseas. 
This DEA permit will apply only to those researchers named on the DEA permit.   
 


